
 

 

24th March 2020 

Dear student, 

I hope you are keeping well, reading for pleasure, doing online exercise classes etc.  

I know that the vast majority of you got your coursework completed before school closed on 
Friday.  We know that this work will count towards your final A Level grade.  We believe that the 
exam boards will stick to their original early May submission for marks.  Therefore, teachers will 
need to spend time over the next few weeks marking and moderating this work.  If you have not 
submitted your coursework, please make this a focus over the next few days.  Teachers must 
receive all coursework by Monday 6th April at the very latest.  If you have any queries or need 
help, please email your teacher (using your school email not personal one please). 

I am currently in discussion with the school hoodie company so that you can order either a hoodie 
or zipped hoodie to mark the end of your sixth form/schooling with us.  One I have the 'proof' 
copy, I will email it to a few of you for some feedback before the online shop goes live. 

Mr Pateman and I are still planning on hosting your party (we will certainly need this!) - but this is 
being delayed for now.  We will let you know our proposed date when life returns to normal. 

Your UCAS offers need confirming by the beginning of May so please start thinking about your 
Firm and Insurance places.  If you didn't get a chance to visit a particular university to help you 
make up your mind, most universities have virtual tours available via their websites.  If you need 
any advice with your choices, please send me an email and I can contact you. 

Staff are uploading resources for you to work on over the next few weeks.  I hope these will keep 
you occupied.   

 Please take care and be kind to each other. 

 Sending virtual hugs,  

  

Lindsay Pinnick 

  

 


